Petition for Preparation of Bilingual
Assessments for ESL Students

Date: [Insert Date]

To: [Insert Recipient's Name]

[Insert Recipient's Title]

[Insert School/District Name]

[Insert Address]

Dear [Insert Recipient's Name],

We, the undersigned, are writing to formally petition for the preparation and implementation of
bilingual assessment tools for our ESL (English as a Second Language) students. As our school
continues to diversify, it is imperative that our assessment policies accommodate the
linguistically diverse backgrounds of our learners.

Bilingual assessments are not only essential for accurately measuring student comprehension and
skills but also play a vital role in supporting students' educational and social development. We
believe that these assessments will empower our ESL students by ensuring that their abilities are

evaluated fairly and comprehensively.

We kindly request that the school administration take immediate steps towards the development
of bilingual assessments which will include, but not be limited to:

o Collaboration with bilingual educators and language specialists
e Research into best practices for bilingual assessment
e The creation of materials in multiple languages to serve our diverse student body

We appreciate your attention to this pressing matter and look forward to your prompt action to
create an inclusive and equitable assessment process for all students.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Title/Role]

[Your Contact Information]



Signatures

[Space for signatures of supporting individuals]



